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Kayak Transportation will 

be starting a trial run of 

one of its Hermiston buses 

probably beginning in July.  

The bus will not cross to the west side of the 

railroad tracks and the pick up site will be an-

nounced later. .  

 The Echo Open Air 

Market will be Saturday, 

June 16 from 4 p.m to 8 

p.m. in the George/City 

Park.  

 The market is having 

shopping bags printed with the market logo 

that will soon be available. The cost will be $7. 

The initial run will only be 30 bags, so mes-

sage the market if you want us to hold one for 

you. 

The EchoThe Echo  

 You can find information on the mar-

k e t s  o n  F a c e b o o k  a t :  h t t p s : / /

www.facebook.com/echoopenairmarket/. There 

is an email link on the Facebook page.  

Photo of 2018 A.C.E. Car Show courtesy 

of Gary West. 

Thanks to Echo Kiwanis for 

planting flowers in Down-

town Planters. 
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“Helping Make Echo 

More Beautiful”  
Kopacz Nursery sponsors 

Echo’s Beautification Program 

each year; Providing plants, la-

bor & green house space for floral displays & do-

nates annuals for public areas. 
 

Kopacz: Where Flowers Are Our Business.  

Check out our new web page.http://

kopacznurseryflorist.com/ 

 Beautiful Bouquets  

  Arrangements & more 

  Gift Center 

  Blooming & House plants 

  Visit us on Facebook                         

 541-567-3278                      465 W. Theater Ln.  

Kopacz Nursery & Florist 

School Cleanup Day 
The city would like to thank the Echo School 

Students, Staff and Administration for their 

efforts again this year at their annual Com-

munity Service Day.  The school has been 

holding this event every May since 2006.  

 T h i s 

year they 

spread bark 

and weeded 

in the Mu-

seum Gar-

den and Bo-

n a n z a 

Street Garden along the Museum, weeded and 

did garbage pick up around the school 

grounds, arboretum and rain garden, washed 

fire trucks and did various jobs around town 

and the school.   

 Thanks for taking pride in the school 

and our community. 

Library Donations 
Summer Reading $20 Anonymous 

Bonnie Berry   3 books 

Jimmy Dorn   19 books 

Caleb Jacobs  2 DVDs 

Weeb Williams  61 books 

Other Donations 
Beautification 

Diane Berry  $200  

Charlotte Berry   $50 

Your donations to the beau-

tification program help with 

parks and floral displays as 

well as other beautification projects. 
 

 Wildhorse Foundation Grant 
 Thanks so much to the Wildhorse Foun-

dation for the award of $20,000 toward the im-

provements/renovation of the Old VFW Hall. 

The next improvements will include painting, 

patching and awning completion on the exteri-

 

Included with this newsletter is the annual Water 
System Consumer Confidence Report  for 2017. 



 

2018 Summer Reading Program 

Libraries Rock! 
Echo Public Library 
@ the VFW building 

 

Starts Friday June 22nd at 2:00 pm 
Ends August 10th  

How the Program Works 

1. Children ages Birth to 18 years of age can register for the program. Non-readers 

list the titles of books that are read to the child. 

2. You may register for the reading programs any time after the last day of school. 

3. You’ll receive reading logs to record the titles of books you read this summer. 

4. We’ll be offering a variety of programs, giveaways, and contests all summer, so 

pick up a list of events and drop in as often as possible. 

5. Updates will be in the City of Echo’s Newsletter. 

6. There will be a final party with certificates and rewards, August 10th. 

7. The library welcomes children of all abilities.  

Remember reading and participation in reading programs is one of the 

best ways to help your child gain educational success!!! 

or. 
Thielsen St. 

Project. 
The Thielsen 

Street Project  

eill begin June 

11. The project 

will include  

bike paths and other improve-

ments similar to the ones on 

the south section of Thielsen 

Street completed in 2007. The 

project will go  from Main 

Street  north to the ditch 

bridge. The Echo/T’Ko pedes-

trian path will overlay Thiel-

sen St. and go onto Cemetery 

Road and through the ceme-

tery. 


